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Friday 1st December 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

This week I want to write to you about a very sad event that has  
affected the whole school community. An ex-pupil, Santana  
Hailstones, has gone missing from home since last Friday and her 
family are devastated. Santana was in Rashford class, in Pacific Pod.  

 

Santana needs to be found safe and sound and returned to the  
security of her family. If your child knows Santana, please talk to them 
and remind them of the importance of letting an adult at school know 
immediately if Santana communicates with them online. Also, let  your 
child know that they are loved and tell them to share any problems 
with yourself or the staff at school to avoid another situation of a lost 
and vulnerable child. We have so many support mechanisms to help 
children deal with their anxieties and fears. 

 

On a happier and more positive note, I want to congratulate Patrick 
Carey and Charline Thompson who have been appointed as Parent 
Governors. We had two vacancies and two nominations and as both 
nominations met the criteria, they have been elected unopposed. I am 
sure they will make a significant contribution to the governing body and 
will ensure parental voice is heard loud and clear. I will give them the 
opportunity to write to you all via ParentMail soon so that they can  
introduce themselves formally. 

 

It is going to be a cold weekend, please keep warm and safe and hope 
for the safe return of Santana to her family. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Alan Campbell, 

Head Teacher 

Stars Of The Week 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Staff Stars Of The Week this 
week are Arthur Simpson and  
Nathan Kelly who went above and 
beyond to ensure students arrived 
home safely after Parents Evening. 
 
 

100% Student Attendance Award 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Phoebe 
Karlstine 

 
Hamza El-Ghazouani Salah        

      
Outstanding Behaviour Award 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ashley Donovan      Callum Lewis 
 

Note: Some parents have not given  
permission for their child’s photo to 

be used in external publications. 

 

 

14th, 15th & 18th  Dec: Drop Down Days 

19th Dec: Talent Show 

20th Dec: Christmas Jumper Day & Christmas 

Lunch 

21st Dec: End of term, School finishes at 1pm 

 

 

2024: 

8th Jan: INSET DAY 

9th Jan: Children return to school 

W/C 15th Jan: Year 9 EHCPs Begin & Energy saving 

Week 

22nd Jan—2nd Feb: Exam Catchup 

1st Feb: Time To Talk Day 

W/C 5th Feb: Children’s Mental Health Week 

6th Feb: Safer Internet Day 

Important Dates 



House Competition. 

Points are awarded for good work and good behaviour, and can be earned for winning competitions 

 

412 406 426 

462 398 454 

Attendance: Week Ending 24th November 2023: 

 

Angelou Class 

78%  

Akala Class 

94%  

Bevan Class 

79%  

Armstrong Class 

53%  

Einstein Class 

94%  

Wilberforce Class 

90%  

Farah Class 

71%  

Franklin Class 

88%  

Nightingale Class 

90%  

Obama Class 

100% 

Rashford  Class 

90%  

Rowling Class 

78%  

Turing  Class 

90%  

Wiltshire Class 

85%  
Obama 
Class! 

Contact us:  

Cambridge School, 61 Bryony Road, London W12 0SP, Tel – 0208 735 0980. Email admin@cambridge.lbhf.sch.uk 

mailto:admin@cambridge.lbhf.sch.uk

